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From: Knauss, Elizabeth
To: BOSEK, JOHN E
Subject: RE: Un-manifetsed waste report for Bullet Line
Date: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 2:12:00 PM
Attachments: image001.png


Two in one week?  Can you let me know why the first report involves waste received 10/4 and the
 second for waste received 11/8?
 


From: BOSEK, JOHN E [mailto:bosek.john@cleanharbors.com] 
Sent: Tuesday, December 12, 2017 2:05 PM
To: Knauss, Elizabeth <Elizabeth.Knauss@dep.state.fl.us>
Cc: Desha, David A. <David.Desha@safety-kleen.com>
Subject: Un-manifetsed waste report for Bullet Line
 
Good afternoon Beth –
 
Attached please find an un-manifested waste report for Bullet Line in Hialeah, FL.
 
Safety Starts with Me: Live It 3-6-5
_________________________________
John Bosek 
Facility General Manager
Clean Harbors Florida LLC
7001 Kilo Avenue
Bartow, FL 33830
(o) 863.519.6331
(c) 863.559.1610
(f) 863.519.6361
bosek.john@cleanharbors.com 
www.cleanharbors.com
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